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Term of Appointment – Board of Police Commissioners 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That appointments made to the Board of Police Commissioners term be a two-year 

term confirmed annually, effective for January 2023; 
2. That the Terms of Reference for the Board of Police Commissioners be updated 

accordingly to reflect the change of term; and 
3. That the City Solicitor be instructed to bring forward the appropriate amendments to 

Bylaw No. 7531, The Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners Bylaw. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on October 24, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
October 24, 2022 report of the City Clerk 


